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EFFECTIVE DATE: October 1, 2014 

 

This alert is to inform you of a change in the allowable procedure codes that may be 

utilized by existing providers to bill for long-term residential substance abuse 

services that will become effective for all dates of service on or after 10/1/2014.  

 

BHRP is currently in the process of re-credentialing all clinical recovery support 

providers.  For the new contract period beginning 10/1/2014, existing providers of the 

SA III.3 level of care will be credentialed and contracted for either SA III.1 

(Transitional Care/Halfway House) or SA III.3 (Long-Term Residential Treatment) 

or SA III.5 (Intermediate /Long Term Residential Treatment). 

 

Beginning with dates of service 10/1/2014, Providers should submit claims using the 

following procedure codes that will correspond to their contracted level of care:  

 

• SA III.1 - H2034 - Alcohol and/or drug halfway house services, per diem 

 

• SA III.3 - H0019 - Behavioral health, long-term residential treatment   

 

• SA III.5 - T2033 - Residential care, not otherwise specified, per diem  

 

Advanced Behavioral Health, Inc. will be issuing new authorizations for dates of 

services 10/1/2014 and after reflecting the new level of care authorized. These 

changes pertain to only those services currently authorized as SA III.3. 

 

 

Long Term Residential Substance Abuse 

Treatment Providers (SA III.3) - 

Change in Procedure Codes  

 

If you have any questions regarding this PROVIDER ALERT, please 

Contact BHRP Customer Service Department 

at ABH  (800) 606-3677, Option #2 

 


